ENVIRONMENT CANTERBURY — LOOKING AHEAD 2002-2011 - BOARD SUBMISSION

With submissions closing on 15 May (i.e prior to the Board’s next scheduled ordinary meeting on
4 June), the Board decided that a Working Party comprising the Board Chairman, Deputy Chairman
and the Chair of the Finance and Planning Committee be granted power to act to consider and
formulate a Board response to Environment Canterbury on its document “Looking Ahead 2002—-2011".


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


